Duke POwgeERr COMPANY
PO, BOX 33180
CHARLOTTE, N.C, 28242

HAL B. TUCKER

TELEPHONE
VIOE PRESIDENT

(704) 373-481

QOctober 19, 1984

55- 864 370
S0 - 4i3 /414

Mr. Harold R. Denton

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Dear Mr. Denton:

By letter of July 18, 1984, Topical Report DPC-NF-2010 was transmitted to
ONRR for review. However, Appendix A was omitted from the printing of that
document. The Appendix is attached to complete the Topical Report.

Very truly yours, _
i - i
< /Z(,(? decke,

Hal B. Tucker
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